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Iris Rollins

From: stevedonoso@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Steve Donoso 
<stevedonoso@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Monday, November 21, 2022 4:06 PM
To: Office of Commissioner Graham
Subject: Conservation goals for electric utilities

Dear commissioner Art Graham, 
 
I am writing to ask you to update the Public Service Commission’s policies on energy conservation. The PSC currently 
uses a flawed and outdated method for determining the feasibility of conservation projects, leading to large amounts of 
wasted energy and higher bills for customers. 
 
The “Rate Impact Measure” (RIM) test penalizes efficiency by treating it as a cost, due to reduced revenue for the 
utilities. Under such a test, conservation projects will never look good to the utilities. 
 
In addition, utilities state that efficiency projects should bring a payback to the customer in less than two years, which is 
a completely unreasonable standard that eliminates a whole range of the most cost-effective ways to help customers 
reduce energy use. This has led to conservation goals of zero or near zero being proposed by multiple utilities.  
 
I ask you to update your energy conservation standards and require utilities to help customers save energy and lower 
their bills. 
 
Sincerely, 
Mr Steve Donoso 
728 Bayshore Dr  Terra Ceia, FL 34250 
stevedonoso@yahoo.com 
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Iris Rollins

From: pete22roc@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Judith Peter 
<pete22roc@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Monday, November 21, 2022 4:04 PM
To: Office of Commissioner Graham
Subject: Conservation goals for electric utilities

Dear commissioner Art Graham, 
 
I am writing to ask you to update the Public Service Commission’s policies on energy conservation. The PSC currently 
uses a flawed and outdated method for determining the feasibility of conservation projects, leading to large amounts of 
wasted energy and higher bills for customers. 
 
The “Rate Impact Measure” (RIM) test penalizes efficiency by treating it as a cost, due to reduced revenue for the 
utilities. Under such a test, conservation projects will never look good to the utilities. 
 
In addition, utilities state that efficiency projects should bring a payback to the customer in less than two years, which is 
a completely unreasonable standard that eliminates a whole range of the most cost-effective ways to help customers 
reduce energy use. This has led to conservation goals of zero or near zero being proposed by multiple utilities.  
 
I ask you to update your energy conservation standards and require utilities to help customers save energy and lower 
their bills. 
 
Sincerely, 
Mrs. Judith Peter 
2184 Pellam Blvd  Port Charlotte, FL 33948-3300 pete22roc@aol.com 
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Iris Rollins

From: bkm1223@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Barb Morrison <bkm1223
@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Monday, November 21, 2022 3:50 PM
To: Office of Commissioner Graham
Subject: Conservation goals for electric utilities

Dear commissioner Art Graham, 
 
I am writing to ask you to update the Public Service Commission’s policies on energy conservation. The PSC currently 
uses a flawed and outdated method for determining the feasibility of conservation projects, leading to large amounts of 
wasted energy and higher bills for customers. 
 
The “Rate Impact Measure” (RIM) test penalizes efficiency by treating it as a cost, due to reduced revenue for the 
utilities. Under such a test, conservation projects will never look good to the utilities. 
 
In addition, utilities state that efficiency projects should bring a payback to the customer in less than two years, which is 
a completely unreasonable standard that eliminates a whole range of the most cost-effective ways to help customers 
reduce energy use. This has led to conservation goals of zero or near zero being proposed by multiple utilities.  
 
I ask you to update your energy conservation standards and require utilities to help customers save energy and lower 
their bills. 
 
Sincerely, 
Ms Barb Morrison 
2346 Druid Rd E  Clearwater, FL 33764-4102 bkm1223@hotmail.com 
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Iris Rollins

From: christafowler@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Linda Fowler 
<christafowler@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Monday, November 21, 2022 3:48 PM
To: Office of Commissioner Graham
Subject: Conservation goals for electric utilities

Dear commissioner Art Graham, 
 
I am writing to ask you to update the Public Service Commission’s policies on energy conservation. The PSC currently 
uses a flawed and outdated method for determining the feasibility of conservation projects, leading to large amounts of 
wasted energy and higher bills for customers. 
 
The “Rate Impact Measure” (RIM) test penalizes efficiency by treating it as a cost, due to reduced revenue for the 
utilities. Under such a test, conservation projects will never look good to the utilities. 
 
In addition, utilities state that efficiency projects should bring a payback to the customer in less than two years, which is 
a completely unreasonable standard that eliminates a whole range of the most cost-effective ways to help customers 
reduce energy use. This has led to conservation goals of zero or near zero being proposed by multiple utilities.  
 
I ask you to update your energy conservation standards and require utilities to help customers save energy and lower 
their bills. 
 
Sincerely, 
Ms Linda Fowler 
7909 N 14th St  Tampa, FL 33604-3323 
christafowler@hotmail.com 
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Iris Rollins

From: gdennis2@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Gudrun Dennis <gdennis2
@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Monday, November 21, 2022 3:46 PM
To: Office of Commissioner Graham
Subject: Conservation goals for electric utilities

Dear commissioner Art Graham, 
 
I am writing to ask you to update the Public Service Commission’s policies on energy conservation. The PSC currently 
uses a flawed and outdated method for determining the feasibility of conservation projects, leading to large amounts of 
wasted energy and higher bills for customers. 
 
The “Rate Impact Measure” (RIM) test penalizes efficiency by treating it as a cost, due to reduced revenue for the 
utilities. Under such a test, conservation projects will never look good to the utilities. 
 
In addition, utilities state that efficiency projects should bring a payback to the customer in less than two years, which is 
a completely unreasonable standard that eliminates a whole range of the most cost-effective ways to help customers 
reduce energy use. This has led to conservation goals of zero or near zero being proposed by multiple utilities.  
 
I ask you to update your energy conservation standards and require utilities to help customers save energy and lower 
their bills. 
 
Sincerely, 
Ms. Gudrun Dennis 
5912 NW 26th St  Gainesville, FL 32653-1950 gdennis2@cox.net 
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Iris Rollins

From: milomorai01@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Gavi Stevens <milomorai01
@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Monday, November 21, 2022 3:44 PM
To: Office of Commissioner Graham
Subject: Conservation goals for electric utilities

Dear commissioner Art Graham, 
 
I am writing to ask you to update the Public Service Commission’s policies on energy conservation. The PSC currently 
uses a flawed and outdated method for determining the feasibility of conservation projects, leading to large amounts of 
wasted energy and higher bills for customers. 
 
The “Rate Impact Measure” (RIM) test penalizes efficiency by treating it as a cost, due to reduced revenue for the 
utilities. Under such a test, conservation projects will never look good to the utilities. 
 
In addition, utilities state that efficiency projects should bring a payback to the customer in less than two years, which is 
a completely unreasonable standard that eliminates a whole range of the most cost-effective ways to help customers 
reduce energy use. This has led to conservation goals of zero or near zero being proposed by multiple utilities.  
 
I ask you to update your energy conservation standards and require utilities to help customers save energy and lower 
their bills. 
 
Sincerely, 
Mr. Gavi Stevens 
460 Deville Dr E  Largo, FL 33771-1113 
milomorai01@yahoo.com 
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Iris Rollins

From: rhinopias@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Ron Silver 
<rhinopias@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Monday, November 21, 2022 3:43 PM
To: Office of Commissioner Graham
Subject: Conservation goals for electric utilities

Dear commissioner Art Graham, 
 
I am writing to ask you to update the Public Service Commission’s policies on energy conservation. The PSC currently 
uses a flawed and outdated method for determining the feasibility of conservation projects, leading to large amounts of 
wasted energy and higher bills for customers. 
 
The “Rate Impact Measure” (RIM) test penalizes efficiency by treating it as a cost, due to reduced revenue for the 
utilities. Under such a test, conservation projects will never look good to the utilities. 
 
In addition, utilities state that efficiency projects should bring a payback to the customer in less than two years, which is 
a completely unreasonable standard that eliminates a whole range of the most cost-effective ways to help customers 
reduce energy use. This has led to conservation goals of zero or near zero being proposed by multiple utilities.  
 
I ask you to update your energy conservation standards and require utilities to help customers save energy and lower 
their bills. 
 
Sincerely, 
Mr. Ron Silver 
1829 Sea Oats Dr  Atlantic Beach, FL 32233-4511 rhinopias@comcast.net 
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Iris Rollins

From: elizabeth.watts@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Elizabeth Watts 
<elizabeth.watts@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Monday, November 21, 2022 3:42 PM
To: Office of Commissioner Graham
Subject: Conservation goals for electric utilities

Dear commissioner Art Graham, 
 
I am writing to ask you to update the Public Service Commission’s policies on energy conservation. The PSC currently 
uses a flawed and outdated method for determining the feasibility of conservation projects, leading to large amounts of 
wasted energy and higher bills for customers. 
 
The “Rate Impact Measure” (RIM) test penalizes efficiency by treating it as a cost, due to reduced revenue for the 
utilities. Under such a test, conservation projects will never look good to the utilities. 
 
In addition, utilities state that efficiency projects should bring a payback to the customer in less than two years, which is 
a completely unreasonable standard that eliminates a whole range of the most cost-effective ways to help customers 
reduce energy use. This has led to conservation goals of zero or near zero being proposed by multiple utilities.  
 
I ask you to update your energy conservation standards and require utilities to help customers save energy and lower 
their bills. 
 
Sincerely, 
Mrs. Elizabeth Watts 
513 SE 27th Way  Boynton Beach, FL 33435-8904 elizabeth.watts@verizon.net 
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Iris Rollins

From: sdorchin@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Susan Dorchin 
<sdorchin@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Monday, November 21, 2022 3:39 PM
To: Office of Commissioner Graham
Subject: Conservation goals for electric utilities

Dear commissioner Art Graham, 
 
I am writing to ask you to update the Public Service Commission’s policies on energy conservation. The PSC currently 
uses a flawed and outdated method for determining the feasibility of conservation projects, leading to large amounts of 
wasted energy and higher bills for customers. 
 
The “Rate Impact Measure” (RIM) test penalizes efficiency by treating it as a cost, due to reduced revenue for the 
utilities. Under such a test, conservation projects will never look good to the utilities. 
 
In addition, utilities state that efficiency projects should bring a payback to the customer in less than two years, which is 
a completely unreasonable standard that eliminates a whole range of the most cost-effective ways to help customers 
reduce energy use. This has led to conservation goals of zero or near zero being proposed by multiple utilities.  
 
I ask you to update your energy conservation standards and require utilities to help customers save energy and lower 
their bills. 
 
Sincerely, 
Ms. Susan Dorchin 
7588 Mansfield Hollow Rd  Delray Beach, FL 33446-3313 sdorchin@comcast.net 
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Iris Rollins

From: irishengin@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Ronald Sonesen 
<irishengin@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Monday, November 21, 2022 3:38 PM
To: Office of Commissioner Graham
Subject: Conservation goals for electric utilities

Dear commissioner Art Graham, 
 
I am writing to ask you to update the Public Service Commission’s policies on energy conservation. The PSC currently 
uses a flawed and outdated method for determining the feasibility of conservation projects, leading to large amounts of 
wasted energy and higher bills for customers. 
 
The “Rate Impact Measure” (RIM) test penalizes efficiency by treating it as a cost, due to reduced revenue for the 
utilities. Under such a test, conservation projects will never look good to the utilities. 
 
In addition, utilities state that efficiency projects should bring a payback to the customer in less than two years, which is 
a completely unreasonable standard that eliminates a whole range of the most cost-effective ways to help customers 
reduce energy use. This has led to conservation goals of zero or near zero being proposed by multiple utilities.  
 
I ask you to update your energy conservation standards and require utilities to help customers save energy and lower 
their bills. 
 
Sincerely, 
Mr Ronald Sonesen 
8540 SW 90th Pl  Ocala, FL 34481-9302 
irishengin@aol.com 
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Iris Rollins

From: barbar6305@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Barbara Jannicelli <barbar6305
@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Monday, November 21, 2022 3:36 PM
To: Office of Commissioner Graham
Subject: Conservation goals for electric utilities

Dear commissioner Art Graham, 
 
I am writing to ask you to update the Public Service Commission’s policies on energy conservation. The PSC currently 
uses a flawed and outdated method for determining the feasibility of conservation projects, leading to large amounts of 
wasted energy and higher bills for customers. 
 
The “Rate Impact Measure” (RIM) test penalizes efficiency by treating it as a cost, due to reduced revenue for the 
utilities. Under such a test, conservation projects will never look good to the utilities. 
 
In addition, utilities state that efficiency projects should bring a payback to the customer in less than two years, which is 
a completely unreasonable standard that eliminates a whole range of the most cost-effective ways to help customers 
reduce energy use. This has led to conservation goals of zero or near zero being proposed by multiple utilities.  
 
I ask you to update your energy conservation standards and require utilities to help customers save energy and lower 
their bills. 
 
Sincerely, 
Ms. Barbara Jannicelli 
2107 Breezy Way  Spring Hill, FL 34608-5722 barbar6305@aol.com 
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Iris Rollins

From: preeves935@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Phil Reeves <preeves935
@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Monday, November 21, 2022 3:35 PM
To: Office of Commissioner Graham
Subject: Conservation goals for electric utilities

Dear commissioner Art Graham, 
 
I am writing to ask you to update the Public Service Commission’s policies on energy conservation. The PSC currently 
uses a flawed and outdated method for determining the feasibility of conservation projects, leading to large amounts of 
wasted energy and higher bills for customers. 
 
The “Rate Impact Measure” (RIM) test penalizes efficiency by treating it as a cost, due to reduced revenue for the 
utilities. Under such a test, conservation projects will never look good to the utilities. 
 
In addition, utilities state that efficiency projects should bring a payback to the customer in less than two years, which is 
a completely unreasonable standard that eliminates a whole range of the most cost-effective ways to help customers 
reduce energy use. This has led to conservation goals of zero or near zero being proposed by multiple utilities.  
 
I ask you to update your energy conservation standards and require utilities to help customers save energy and lower 
their bills. 
 
Sincerely, 
Mr. Phil Reeves 
4232 Stargazer Trl  Tallahassee, FL 32309-8612 preeves935@aol.com 
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Iris Rollins

From: tjacmc@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Theodor Andresen 
<tjacmc@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Monday, November 21, 2022 3:34 PM
To: Office of Commissioner Graham
Subject: Conservation goals for electric utilities

Dear commissioner Art Graham, 
 
I am writing to ask you to update the Public Service Commission’s policies on energy conservation. The PSC currently 
uses a flawed and outdated method for determining the feasibility of conservation projects, leading to large amounts of 
wasted energy and higher bills for customers. 
 
The “Rate Impact Measure” (RIM) test penalizes efficiency by treating it as a cost, due to reduced revenue for the 
utilities. Under such a test, conservation projects will never look good to the utilities. 
 
In addition, utilities state that efficiency projects should bring a payback to the customer in less than two years, which is 
a completely unreasonable standard that eliminates a whole range of the most cost-effective ways to help customers 
reduce energy use. This has led to conservation goals of zero or near zero being proposed by multiple utilities.  
 
I ask you to update your energy conservation standards and require utilities to help customers save energy and lower 
their bills. 
 
Sincerely, 
Mr. Theodor Andresen 
1873 60th Ter NE  Saint Petersburg, FL 33703-1721 tjacmc@aol.com 
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Iris Rollins

From: tony_delia@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Anthony DeLia 
<tony_delia@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Monday, November 21, 2022 3:31 PM
To: Office of Commissioner Graham
Subject: Conservation goals for electric utilities

Dear commissioner Art Graham, 
 
I am writing to ask you to update the Public Service Commission’s policies on energy conservation. The PSC currently 
uses a flawed and outdated method for determining the feasibility of conservation projects, leading to large amounts of 
wasted energy and higher bills for customers. 
 
The “Rate Impact Measure” (RIM) test penalizes efficiency by treating it as a cost, due to reduced revenue for the 
utilities. Under such a test, conservation projects will never look good to the utilities. 
 
In addition, utilities state that efficiency projects should bring a payback to the customer in less than two years, which is 
a completely unreasonable standard that eliminates a whole range of the most cost-effective ways to help customers 
reduce energy use. This has led to conservation goals of zero or near zero being proposed by multiple utilities.  
 
I ask you to update your energy conservation standards and require utilities to help customers save energy and lower 
their bills. 
 
Sincerely, 
Dr. Anthony DeLia 
5527 Wingate Dr  Orlando, FL 32839-3225 
tony_delia@yahoo.com 
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Iris Rollins

From: silveycpa@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Kevin Silvey 
<silveycpa@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Monday, November 21, 2022 3:31 PM
To: Office of Commissioner Graham
Subject: Conservation goals for electric utilities

Dear commissioner Art Graham, 
 
I am writing to ask you to update the Public Service Commission’s policies on energy conservation. The PSC currently 
uses a flawed and outdated method for determining the feasibility of conservation projects, leading to large amounts of 
wasted energy and higher bills for customers. 
 
The “Rate Impact Measure” (RIM) test penalizes efficiency by treating it as a cost, due to reduced revenue for the 
utilities. Under such a test, conservation projects will never look good to the utilities. 
 
In addition, utilities state that efficiency projects should bring a payback to the customer in less than two years, which is 
a completely unreasonable standard that eliminates a whole range of the most cost-effective ways to help customers 
reduce energy use. This has led to conservation goals of zero or near zero being proposed by multiple utilities.  
 
I ask you to update your energy conservation standards and require utilities to help customers save energy and lower 
their bills. 
 
Sincerely, 
Mr. Kevin Silvey 
9263 78th Pl  Seminole, FL 33777-4013 
silveycpa@aol.com 
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Iris Rollins

From: sunwrent@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Jane Schnee 
<sunwrent@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Monday, November 21, 2022 3:31 PM
To: Office of Commissioner Graham
Subject: Conservation goals for electric utilities

Dear commissioner Art Graham, 
 
I am writing to ask you to update the Public Service Commission’s policies on energy conservation. The PSC currently 
uses a flawed and outdated method for determining the feasibility of conservation projects, leading to large amounts of 
wasted energy and higher bills for customers. 
 
The “Rate Impact Measure” (RIM) test penalizes efficiency by treating it as a cost, due to reduced revenue for the 
utilities. Under such a test, conservation projects will never look good to the utilities. 
 
In addition, utilities state that efficiency projects should bring a payback to the customer in less than two years, which is 
a completely unreasonable standard that eliminates a whole range of the most cost-effective ways to help customers 
reduce energy use. This has led to conservation goals of zero or near zero being proposed by multiple utilities.  
 
I ask you to update your energy conservation standards and require utilities to help customers save energy and lower 
their bills. 
 
Sincerely, 
Ms. Jane Schnee 
1022 Foster Rd Apt A Sebastian, FL 32958-8658 sunwrent@aol.com 
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Iris Rollins

From: willb7@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Brian Wilson <willb7
@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Monday, November 21, 2022 3:30 PM
To: Office of Commissioner Graham
Subject: Conservation goals for electric utilities

Dear commissioner Art Graham, 
 
I am writing to ask you to update the Public Service Commission’s policies on energy conservation. The PSC currently 
uses a flawed and outdated method for determining the feasibility of conservation projects, leading to large amounts of 
wasted energy and higher bills for customers. 
 
The “Rate Impact Measure” (RIM) test penalizes efficiency by treating it as a cost, due to reduced revenue for the 
utilities. Under such a test, conservation projects will never look good to the utilities. 
 
In addition, utilities state that efficiency projects should bring a payback to the customer in less than two years, which is 
a completely unreasonable standard that eliminates a whole range of the most cost-effective ways to help customers 
reduce energy use. This has led to conservation goals of zero or near zero being proposed by multiple utilities.  
 
I ask you to update your energy conservation standards and require utilities to help customers save energy and lower 
their bills. 
 
Sincerely, 
Mr. Brian Wilson 
441 Anastasia Ave  Coral Gables, FL 33134-7169 willb7@aol.com 
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Iris Rollins

From: lrs0670@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Linda Shirey <lrs0670
@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Monday, November 21, 2022 3:29 PM
To: Office of Commissioner Graham
Subject: Conservation goals for electric utilities

Dear commissioner Art Graham, 
 
I am writing to ask you to update the Public Service Commission’s policies on energy conservation. The PSC currently 
uses a flawed and outdated method for determining the feasibility of conservation projects, leading to large amounts of 
wasted energy and higher bills for customers. 
 
The “Rate Impact Measure” (RIM) test penalizes efficiency by treating it as a cost, due to reduced revenue for the 
utilities. Under such a test, conservation projects will never look good to the utilities. 
 
In addition, utilities state that efficiency projects should bring a payback to the customer in less than two years, which is 
a completely unreasonable standard that eliminates a whole range of the most cost-effective ways to help customers 
reduce energy use. This has led to conservation goals of zero or near zero being proposed by multiple utilities.  
 
I ask you to update your energy conservation standards and require utilities to help customers save energy and lower 
their bills. 
 
Sincerely, 
Ms. Linda Shirey 
355 SE 16th Ave  Okeechobee, FL 34974-4740 lrs0670@yahoo.com 
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Iris Rollins

From: figarosings@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Barbara Hauck 
<figarosings@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Monday, November 21, 2022 3:29 PM
To: Office of Commissioner Graham
Subject: Conservation goals for electric utilities

Dear commissioner Art Graham, 
 
I am writing to ask you to update the Public Service Commission’s policies on energy conservation. The PSC currently 
uses a flawed and outdated method for determining the feasibility of conservation projects, leading to large amounts of 
wasted energy and higher bills for customers. 
 
The “Rate Impact Measure” (RIM) test penalizes efficiency by treating it as a cost, due to reduced revenue for the 
utilities. Under such a test, conservation projects will never look good to the utilities. 
 
In addition, utilities state that efficiency projects should bring a payback to the customer in less than two years, which is 
a completely unreasonable standard that eliminates a whole range of the most cost-effective ways to help customers 
reduce energy use. This has led to conservation goals of zero or near zero being proposed by multiple utilities.  
 
I ask you to update your energy conservation standards and require utilities to help customers save energy and lower 
their bills. 
 
Sincerely, 
Ms. Barbara Hauck 
10912 124th Ave  Largo, FL 33778-2716 
figarosings@yahoo.com 
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Iris Rollins

From: kjsmith65@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Kevin Smith <kjsmith65
@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Monday, November 21, 2022 3:29 PM
To: Office of Commissioner Graham
Subject: Conservation goals for electric utilities

Dear commissioner Art Graham, 
 
I am writing to ask you to update the Public Service Commission’s policies on energy conservation. The PSC currently 
uses a flawed and outdated method for determining the feasibility of conservation projects, leading to large amounts of 
wasted energy and higher bills for customers. 
 
The “Rate Impact Measure” (RIM) test penalizes efficiency by treating it as a cost, due to reduced revenue for the 
utilities. Under such a test, conservation projects will never look good to the utilities. 
 
In addition, utilities state that efficiency projects should bring a payback to the customer in less than two years, which is 
a completely unreasonable standard that eliminates a whole range of the most cost-effective ways to help customers 
reduce energy use. This has led to conservation goals of zero or near zero being proposed by multiple utilities.  
 
I ask you to update your energy conservation standards and require utilities to help customers save energy and lower 
their bills. 
 
Sincerely, 
Mr. Kevin Smith 
10265 Ulmerton Rd Lot 239 Largo, FL 33771-4139 kjsmith65@yahoo.com 
 




